
DISTRIBUTION INC. 

PO. Box 20, 950 River Road West, Wasaga Beach, Ontario L9Z 1A2 

Tel: (705) 429-2517 Fax: (705) 429-2590 E-mail: hydro@wasagadist.ca  

April 23, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attn: Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th  Floor — 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

Dear Board Secretary: 

Re: OEB File EB-2019-0070 - Implementation Date of November 01, 2020 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. (WDI) is advising the Ontario Energy Board (OEB), through this letter, that the 

implementation of the 2020 IRM Rate Decision (EB-2019-0070) will be deferred until November 01, 

2020, as provided by the OEB. 

WDI will use the appropriate USoA accounts (DVAD 1509) to track and record any foregone revenue 

generated by this deferral for disposition and reporting as outlined and communicated by OEB Staff. 

Should the Board or OEB Staff have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ole:t ,CC—rq 

Joanne Tackaberry, CPA, CGA 

Director of Finance 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
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